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On Sept. 20, we’re launching a redesigned Resource Center built for speed, simplicity,
and a frustration-free experience.

The current state and federal Resource Centers will retire, making way for one modern,
intuitive hub that puts answers at your fingertips.



What’s New?

Navigation made simple: Resources organized by user type and task.
Smarter search: Quickly find accurate, up-to-date information.
No more dead ends: Broken links, duplicates, and outdated pages are gone.
Help at your fingertips: Self-service tools so you don’t have to wait.
Streamlined resources: Licensing, registration, and compliance information in a
clean, modern format.
Note: On Sept. 20, all existing bookmarks will seamlessly redirect to the new
homepage.



Built With You

We built the new Resource Center with you, not just for you. Hundreds of NMLS users
shaped the design through card-sorting, testing, and real-world feedback, so the
information you need is right where you expect it.

Stay in the Loop

Sept. 20 is just the beginning. As NMLS modernization continues, we’ll keep refining and
adding to the Resource Center based on your feedback.

Be the first to know what’s next. Sign up for updates at csbs.org/mod.

Preview

The redesigned Resource Center will reorganize all CSBS product knowledge in one
comprehensive site, including NMLS, SES, and NMLS Consumer Access.

To access the NMLS information in the redesigned Resource Center, you will select NMLS
from the list of CSBS Products.  

After selecting a user type, you will be provided with a library of resources.



You can browse the resources.



Here is an example of an article on the redesigned Resource Center.
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